
25 November 2021

Temporary Closure
Intersection 
Walker St-William St
Council has been working on watermain
replacement works in William Street
(pictured) and will need to temporarily
close the William Street end of Walker
Street on Monday 29 November 2021 to
complete the connection. Residents and
motorists are advised that access to
Walker Street will remain available from
Hartley Street during this time. 

Heavy Patching Works
Heavy patching works are continuing on the Mid Western Hwy. The
recent wet weather has caused delays in planned work and deterioration
to roads. Council have added signage, reduced speed zones and
flashing lights to alert motorists to these areas. 

Please abide all traffic controllers, speed restrictions and hazard warning
signs at this time. More rain is expected over the coming week and traffic
will be heavier due to the upcoming Bathurst 1000 Car Races.

Contractors will relocate west of Sunnyside Road, weather depending,
from Monday 29 November to remediate the road surface, before
continuing westward from their original location. Please be alert to
hazards and drive safely. If you would like more information or have any
questions about the work please call (02) 6340 2070.

2022 Festival
Information Night 
6  –  7 P M

M O N D A Y  2 9  N O V E M B E R

C O W R A  S E R V I C E S  C L U B  

Come along and learn about our plans for the 2022 program, what’s

in it for you and how you can get involved. This session is for

Community Groups, Schools, Businesses, Sporting Clubs, Arts

Organisations, Youth Ambassadors, Performers, Stallholders, Activity

Hosts, Parade participants, suppliers and everyone in the Cowra

community who would like to be involved in the 57th Cowra Festival of

International Understanding.  

We’ll outline the festival program and provide opportunities to ask

questions and register your interest! Tea, coffee and light

refreshments will be provided. To assist with catering please RSVP to

festival@cowra.nsw.gov.au.

Council apologises for the inconvenience this project may cause while
these important works are undertaken. For more information or questions
about the project, please call Infrastructure & Operations 
on (02) 6340 2070.


